
From: Karen Gray [mailto:karen_gray@parkrose.k12.or.us] 
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 5:03 PM
To: Glascock, Bob
Cc: ©
Subject: [Approved Sender] Re: Karen Gray's request from R2 to R1

Dear Planners,

The goal is to be able to place more new affordable construction within the boundaries of 
the Parkrose SD. We are especially interested in affordable housing with multifamily, 
multi bedroom housing that is sustainable and livable. This allows our families to remain 
stable and decrease mobility which hurts children's educations. I dont know if I want both 
the Comp Plan designation and zoning changed. I just know that the current zoning is R2 
and R1 would allow for more units. The group that built Irish Moss did a great job and 
more of those would be nice. Districts can always do Inter District Transfer requests for 
students wanting to move from district to district with school districts providing approval 
or denial. I do not plan on providing any additional testimony so the email string with 
maps should be good. 
Make sense?
Karen Gray




